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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 2975 A: Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which authorizes courts to award retail
customers of vehicle dealers statutory damages and attorney fee under certain circumstances:
vehicle dealer’s fraud, fraudulent representations or violations of provisions of the vehicle code
relating to vehicle registration and titles.
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